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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 TO:    All Health and Nutrition Participants 

FROM:  Health and Nutrition Program Unit 

DATE:  May 17, 2017 

SUBJECT: Food Safety Recalls from the U.S. Food & Drug Administration    

 
Several food product providers have instituted recalls of their products for various reasons. A list 

of recently recalled products is below.  

Please ensure you are not serving any products with a food recall, if you determine you have a 

product with a recall stop serving the product immediately. Notify the Arkansas Dept. of Health 

via Email- Sherri.Woodus@arkansas.gov  and document this occurrence.  

We encourage all organizations to sign up to receive Food Safety Recalls, Market Withdrawals 

and Safety alerts from the U.S. Food & Drug Administration (FDA).  Click here to sign up to 

receive alerts.  

·        Pinnacle Foods, Inc. – Aunt Jemima Frozen Pancakes, Frozen Waffles, and Frozen 

French Toast Slices including all “Best By” dates, distributed nationally in the U.S. 

because the products may be contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes. For more 

information on this recall, click here.  

·        Fourth Street Barbecue, Inc. Pack Division – Save-A-Lot Pick 5 Chicken Waffle 

Sandwich, including all lot numbers, distributed nationwide because the products may be 

contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes. For more information on this recall, click 

here.  

·        Publix Supermarkets – Publix Brand Deli Artichoke and Spinach Dip. 16 oz. packages 

(use by May 16 A1 or May 16 C1. UPC 000-41415-15961) due to the possibility of the 

product containing small glass fragments. The product was sold in the refrigerated case of 

Publix delis in GA, FL, SC, NC, AL, and TN. For more information on this recall, click 

here.  

·        Kabob’s Acquisition, Inc. – The Monte Cristo (turkey, ham, cheese on French toast 

sandwich) due to an ingredient in the sandwich that has been recalled to Listeria 

monocytogenes. The product was distributed in GA and SC to food service institutions in 

13.25 lb. bulk cases in shrink-wrapped plastic trays. For more information on this recall, 

click here.  

·        Mikawaya Brand Chocolate Mochi Ice Cream, which may contain an undeclared 

allergen, peanuts. The product was distributed to Trader Joe’s stores nationwide, sold in a 

paperboard box with PC code 070934990609 and lot number LOT 090-17. For more 

information on this recall, click here.  

For a full list of Food Recalls please visit: https://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/default.htm   
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